
Creates  a fair system so  voters are choosing

their politicians, instead of politicians choosing 

their voters.

Gives Oregonians balanced leadership, focused

on equal representation.

Provides a greater opportunity for under-

represented communities to have a voice in

their representation.

We're working on a statewide campaign to pass a

redistricting ballot measure in 2020. Our proposal:
 

 
 

Redistricting In
Oregon

People Powered Fair Maps™ is a statewide
redistricting campaign of the League of Women
Voters of Oregon focused on creating fair political
maps in Oregon.

We believe Oregon voters should
choose their politicians—politicians
should not get to choose their voters.



As the 2020 census approaches, Oregon’s population growth is likely to result in
the addition of a sixth congressional district. To make sure new district boundaries
are fair, we need to turn the redistricting process over to impartial citizens and
take the partisan politics out of the process.
 
We're working to ensure redistricting plans designed after the census in 2021 are
free, fair, and accessible.
 
Together, we will make lasting change—and ensure our democracy realizes its
promise of one person, one vote.

We're rolling up our sleeves
This campaign is all about building and sharing power

across communities.

How you can help: 
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Share!

Join your local League

Donate at lwvor.org

Questions?
Contact us at
lwvor@lwvor.org

Find out more at our website:
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